P. 0. BOX 1482
EI Pasu EL PASO, TEXAS 79978

Natural Gas Campany PHONE: 915-541-2600

May 24, 1990

Mr. Jerry Sexton

New Mexico Qil Conservation Division
District 1

P.O. Box 1980

Hobbs, NM 88241-1980

Re: Shell State SWD #13-L 32-23-37: C120-A Reports.
Dear Mr. Sexton:

Please consider this letter to be in response to your letter dated May 7, 1990, in which
you indicate that EPNG has not filed Form C-120-A reports for the above reference disposal
well since November, 1986. The disposal well in question is located at EPNG’s Jal No. 4
Plant and has not been in use since November, 1986. It is our understanding, however, that
a monthly report must be filed whether the well is active or inactive. EPNG’s personnel in
the Jal Area will begin filing the necessary report beginning in June.

Please consider this correspondence to be a report for the period 11/86 to 5/90 for the:
referenced well. During this time period, no water was injected into the disposal well.

If you have any questions concerning this matter, please feel free to contact me at
915/541-2323.

Sincerely,

,
/Q K/LQ 7@42/6/3
Philip L. Baca, P.E.
Sr. Compliance Engineer

PLB:dac



